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Situation update – 2021/03/29 – 10h30 am

At 04h30 LT (02h30 GMT) this morning, after several days with dredging and

excavation, the M/V Ever Given has been partly refloated.

She is not fully dislodged yet and it is too early to say when the Suez Canal will be

reopened, but we are following the situation closely.

The Suez Canal Authorities maintain their efforts. Ten tugs are on operations to tow the

ship into the canal.

Once the canal reopen, it could take several weeks to recover from disruptions and

delays the accident caused. We will do our best to support you in this critical situation

for your supply chain.

We will keep you informed of the evolution of the situation and its impact on your

shipments.


